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As an Oregonian who has hunting and fishing a part of my way of life, I OPPOSE this 

bill.  Oregonians needs to see relief in taxes and fees, not a deepened burden.  

Hunting costs has raised significantly over the last years, and more regulations have 

been imposed.  This is not fair to our struggling Oregonians.  Please join me in 

opposing this additional hardship.  


